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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Kathy S <katsparrow52@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 12, 2025 8:53 AM
To: City Council
Subject: A trail between Capitola and New Brighton Beach

Please choose to allow the trail to be built because the cliff is eroding and we need a safe passage. It will 
also keep it clean and safe. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Kathy Sparrow  


